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JANUARY 27, 2015 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dedicated Time to Meet and Speak with an REB Chair 
 
The OHSN-REB Chairs have scheduled dedicated time to meet with researchers to discuss 
current or future research protocols. It is our hope that these informal discussions will promote 
the exchange of ideas and facilitate the REB process.   
 
How to set up a meeting:  
 
Please contact your Protocol Officer and request a meeting to speak with one of the OHSN-REB 
Chairs. If you do not know who your Protocol Officer is, please contact the REB Clerk at 
extension 16719.  You have the option of speaking on the phone or meeting at the Chair’s 
office.  
 
If your question or concern is about a recently reviewed submission, please request a meeting 
with the OHSN-REB Chair that reviewed your protocol.  
 
Schedule: 
 
Dr. Raphael Saginur * Dr. Francine F-A. Sarazin *  Dr. Jim Robblee * 
OHSN-REB Chair OHSN-REB Vice-Chair  OHSN-REB Vice-Chair (Heart 
Mondays: 10:00 – 11:00am Wednesdays: 11:00– 12:00pm  Institute) 
Fridays:  10:00 – 11:00am Fridays:  3:30 – 4:30pm Call Deb Warren to schedule 

 
 
*  Days and times may change without notice due to conflicting schedules.  
 
Thank you. 
Linda Longpré 
 
Linda Longpré, CCRP 
Manager, REB Administrative Office 
Ottawa Health Science Network Research Ethics Board (OHSN-REB) 
Tel: 613-798-5555, ext. 15072, Fax: 613-761-4311 
Email: llongpre@ohri.ca  
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